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EXECUTIVE BOARD
SECTION

Greetings from the SVAA BOARD
Dear Members, 
     We are close to the end of winter and spring begins 
on March 20th.  That said, it’s also that time of the year 
when our association begins plans for our “member’s 
only” art show.  Last year we had a very successful 
Springtime Art Show for members only, but it was not 
held in person.  Since the pandemic has subsided and 
there are less restrictions, our board members have 
agreed that this year, we will hold our members' art 
show in person.  It will be a People’s Choice Art Show 

where everyone and anyone is able to vote for their favorite choice of artwork.  
An announcement about dates and details to be sent to all of you soon.
 Exciting news was brought to our attention recently.  The Rancho Simi 
Recreation and Park District has invited us to be a part of their Art Festival this 
coming May.  The festival will be held at the Rancho Tapo Community Park and 
will include all aspects of art.  It will also be great exposure for our organization.  
There will be performances, food, and sale vendors so I hope you will join us.  
An email was sent to you with related information.  If you want more informa-
tion about the festival, please email us or contact me or any other board 
member. There is no charge for members so all you need to do is let us know if 
you’re interested by contacting us.
 There will be no general meeting for March, and we will inform you if we 
have our next one in June.  If you have any ideas or know an artist that may be 
interested in doing a demonstration for a future general meeting, please 
contact me or any other board member.
 To participate in our People’s Choice Art Show and the Art Festival you must 
be a member.  So now is a good time to renew your membership or become a 
new member.
 Congratulations to our member Susan Contreras as she is the artist of the 
month!  Susan is a wonderful artist and has received numerous awards for her 
artwork.    Please join me in congratulating Susan as artist of the month.
Stay well and hope to see you soon.
Tom
   

   

Happy Birthday
• Tom Evans- March 13th                                                                                                          

 







Artist of the Month 
Susan Contreras Celis is a native of St. Clair 
Shores, Michigan and has lived in the Los Angeles 
area for much of her life. Oil on canvas is her 
primary form of creative expression. Susan uses 
vibrant colors and large amounts of paint, often 
using the palette knife. Painting with watercolors 
o�ers her a di�erent look and feel and she �nds 
the �uidity of this medium very enjoyable and 
rewarding. Susan has been a working artist for 
many years and has developed a large portfolio of 
oil and watercolor paintings. Susan has won 
awards at the Santa Clarita Valley Art Classic 
Shows in 2020 & 2021, the Simi Valley Art Associa-
tion 2021 Juried Art Show and the Westlake 
Village Art Guild 2022 Juried Art Show. Susan is an 
active member of Santa Clarita Artists Association, 
Simi Valley Art Association, Westlake Village Art 
Guild , Los Angeles Art Association and California 
Art Club. Visit her website: Susan Contreras Celis, 
Artist Follow her on Instagram: @scelis821 
Communicate via Email: scelis821@gmail.com



MEMBERSHIPS
Membership information can be found online at our website: www.simivalleyart.org    

**Members:  Please note that this is the time to renew your SVAA membership. 

COMMITTEE MEMBERSHIP UPDATE: 
Please sign up for the committees.  Thanks to all who have signed up and please  contact any Board 

member or Committee chairs for questions.
MORE MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION: 

Our fees are $40.00 for yearly dues with $20.00 for the second family member. Students  at $20.00 for 
the year with a $3.00 demo fee unless, accompanied by a paying adult - then they get in for free. 

Membership dues are non-refundable. A donation of $5.00 for members and $7.00 for non-members 
is requested at the door for the monthly art demonstration and general meeting. 

Newsletter submissions must be made by the 20th of the month. Send your articles via email: info@simivalleyart.org. 
Place “Newsletter Submission” in the Subject line. Forwarded emails or emails without subject may not all be opened 

due to internet security reasons and spamming.

QUOTES: 

SVAA Members: We take pride in our members and by that we want to be able to congratulate and acknowledge you 
and your achievements in our own little way by including you in our newsletter. Let us know if you got juried in or 

won an award or if you are having a show or speaking/demo engagement. Email: info@simivalleyart.org. Place 
“Newsletter Submission” in the Subject line. Forwarded emails or emails without subject may not all be opened due 

to internet security reasons and spamming.

Like us on Facebook. Feel free to comment on our posts or “Share” posts from our Facebook Page timeline 
to your own timeline or your friends’. You can also Share our posts as a Facebook message. To visit our 

facebook http://facebook.com/SVAAINC.
****Members  interested in having photos of your artwork on facebook or website, please contact Terry 

Walson @trwalson@hotmail.com 

SVAA Facebook:

Members who would like to add links to their personal website  or upload some art works to our 
website, contact Terry Walson at  trwalson@hotmail.com 

MESSAGE FROM OUR WEBMASTER Check out the new “SVAA Happenings” feature on the website home 
page:   http://www.simivalleyart.org/.  Here will be current news, with links to more complete 
information about the item.   It is time to renew your SVAA membership.  Forms and payment via PayPal 
are on the Membership page.  Not yet a member?  Join us now – the same form is used for new 
memberships as well as renewals.

Library venue
This is a good opportunity to display your art!!!  SVAA members interested in participating in the 
rotating art exhibit at the Simi Valley Library should contact the SVAA Board. The next change-out date 
is Thursday, April 21st @ 10am. For further information, please contact our treasurer Terry Walson at 
trwalson@hotmail.com

“Art is the only way to run away without leaving home.”
–  Twyla Tharp










